5/26/66
Dear Cousin Robert

Thank you for your letter
Please excuse delay in answer-
ing. We are very pleased that
you liked 75 King Street.

I can help very little.
My records indicate that Bur-
well McBride's father & his
Irish wife landed in Wilming-
ton probably with Flora McDon-
ald in 1773.

Dr. Sampson W. (maybe
William) Leith was my great
grandfather's uncle, Also
Sampson L. Paul's great grand-
father married Hannah Leith
in Bdinburgh where the son who
emigrated was born.

I'm sorry that my papers
are quite sketchy as to dates
and are largely based on mem-
ory.

I do have a copy of Our
Family Circle.
It was nice to hear from
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Rev. Robert E.H. Peeples
Folly Field ;
Hilton Head, S.C. 147
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